National Society Descendants of 
Colonial Indentured Servants
Report of the Chaplain General
Annual Meeting, April 17, 2020
The Army and Navy Club


	This officer is honored to serve in the founding administration.  It has been her pleasure to watch and encourage the growth of the organization and to recommend it to friends.  Notes of encouragement and cheer have been forwarded when appropriate.  Prayers, and a draft of a  Memorial Service (if needed) have been planned for the annual  meeting.  Thank you for the privilege to serve.  

						                   Carla Whitehurst Odom	 


